December 17, 2019

Dear Saint Clare Families,

The children have been sincere and reflective in their classrooms each day when the teachers light the Advent candles. They understand the importance of this time of year. During Week Three of Advent, we light



the Candle of Joy. This week reminds us that many are in need of basic items, such as socks. Please consider donating a pair or package of socks for a local homeless shelter.

If you drop your kids off in the morning, or when you come for the concert, please be aware of the slippery parking lot. When possible, it's best to use the sidewalk leading up to school.

We sold 120 Fox's Pizza cards bringing our Feasting for Funds w/Fox's to a wonderful donation profit of \$600!! Way to go St. Clare families!

It's finally **Christmas Concert** week! The children are excited to share their Christmas songs and skit with you.

After the 1:30pm Concert:

3K - Kindergarten parents will receive a special note from their teachers.

1st - 8th, this is for you... If your child will be leaving the afternoon concert with an adult, please send an email to Lea and the classroom teacher with your child's name and the name of the adult. (Ex. Kathy has permission to leave with her Aunt Maggie after the afternoon concert.) Thank you so much!

Before the 6pm Concert:

Please drop off your child at school between 5:30 and 5:40pm. We will all meet in our classrooms and walk over to church together.

I hope you enjoy a special Christmas, Julie A. Hubbard

SAVE THE DATES for January

Back to School -- Thursday 1/2

Celebrate Catholic Schools Week -- January 26 - January 31

*Sunday 1/26 -- Mass and Open House

*Wednesday 1/29 -- BINGO with Grandparents or a special guest

*Friday 1/31 -- Family Day (Mass, lunch, and bowling)

*Friday Night 1/31 -- Parents' Social